
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 have had a fun-filled spring term full of many learning activities. 

Here’s some photos of what we’ve been up to… 

Investigating sound 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

British Wildlife Centre 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Week 
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Poetry & Book Character Competition 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

Sign language 

Maths 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE TEAM 
We hope the photos give you an idea of some of our 

learning this term and the fun we have had.  We look 

forward to many more wonderful learning 

opportunities in the summer term.  Thank you to 

everyone for your continued support to help your 

child become the best they can be.  

 

Mr. Sewell, Miss Baldock, Miss Muir & Mrs Lasrado 

Rainforest art 

Girls’ football 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  



 

 

 

 


